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MEMORANDUM 
 
TO: Jordan Cohen 

Desk Officer 

January 6, 2021 

 
1320 Braddock 
Alexandria, VA 
22314 

  FROM:      Maureen Lydon 
Chief of the Planning and Regulatory Affairs Office (PRAO) 
Food and Nutrition Service 

 
 
SUBJECT: Emergency Approval of New Information Collection for Pandemic EBT 
(Schools) 

 
 
With respect to FNS’s accompanying request for emergency OMB approval of  
 
activities associated with administering P- EBT, we want to bring to OMB’s attention  
 
that the emergency information collection (IC) for P-EBT under the Families  
 
First Coronavirus Response Act (FFCRA) (OMB Control Number 0584-0652,  
 
expiration October 31, 2020), is currently under review at OMB. Thank you for your  
 
assistance with regard to both requests. We appreciate it. 
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